
Briscoe Elementary School 

SDMC Meeting Minutes from March 21, 2022 

Members present: J. Han, R. Hernandez, M. Ayala, K. Hernandez, Y. Alvarado, N. Quintero, D. Hernandez 

Others present:  A. Fathi 

 

1.Plan4Learning Review:  SDMC once again reviewed all school goals, measurable objectives, and 

strategy details in the School Improvement Plan.  Members determined the status of each strategy and 

noted the progression on the review form.  The SIP was also updated accordingly. 

2.Budget Updates:  The budget meeting scheduled for Briscoe on March 25th has been changed to     

April 11th.  The district is in the process of determining per-pupil allocations in addition to finalizing 

“required” positions and the funding that will be needed for the “required” positions. 

3.Mock STAAR Testing:  The testing plan will be looked over for the final time during this week’s PLC 

meetings.  Changes (if any are suggested during PLC) will be incorporated and a final copy will be 

distributed to all staff by Friday.  The testing plan will be used for actual STAAR testing in May if mock 

STAAR testing goes well. 


